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Thank you for consulting The Coal Authority on the above document.

Having reviewed the document, I confirm that we have only a few specific comments to make at
this stage.

NMC 298 (Policy MWYN1) – The Coal Authority supports the proposed change
NMC 299 (Paragraph 7.5.62) – The Coal Authority supports the proposed change
NMC 300 (Paragraph 7.5.62a) – The Coal Authority supports the proposed change

NMC 311 (Policy MWYN6) – The Coal Authority supports the proposed change

These changes address some parts but not all of our original deposit plan objections.

Should you require any assistance please contact a member of Planning and Local Authority
Liaison at The Coal Authority on our direct line (01623 637 119).

Yours sincerely

Mark Harrison BA(Hons), DipTP, LLM, MInstLM, MRTPI

Principal Manager
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